YF 7227727
Product Safety Recall #

Garfield Baby Pacifier with Holder
Ampar International Pty Ltd wishes to advise customers there is a voluntary recall of the above product.

The product is being recalled as it fails the Australian Standard AS2432-1991, part 8, which relates to
packaging. This set breeches the standard as the holder and pacifier are sold as one set. The pacifier as an
individual item passes the safety standard and is safe to use. The holder sold with the pacifier creates a
strangulation hazard.

Ampar confirms that there have been no reported issues or injuries resulting from this fault. The product
was sold between March 2009 and July 2009, nationally through the Reject and Warehouse groups of
stores.

Please return to Ampar International, PO Box 9315, Harris Park, NSW, 2150, for a full refund.

Ampar International would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused by this recall.

See www.recalls.gov.au for
Australian Product Recall Information
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